
    
Carbofuran Use in Arizona 

 

Date: March 31, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Al Fournier 
 
Subject: Re: Carbofuran Information request 

Rick, 

I received only the following from Arizona and Southwest state partners on the Carbofuran 
information request: 

Peter Ellsworth (UA): "I'm not aware of any major or critical uses for carbofuran in the crops listed 
in the document." Tom DeGomez: "I am not aware that anyone is using carbofuran in Arizona." 

We have expanded our email list for these information requests recently, working with the Arizona 
Crop Protection Association. So this request went out to a good number of growers and pest 
managers in our state. No one indicated critical uses in the crops listed. 

Al 
 
Al Fournier, Ph.D. 
IPM Program Manager 
University of Arizona 
Maricopa Agricultural Center 
37860 West Smith-Enke Rd. 
Maricopa, Arizona 85239 
(520) 381-2240 


